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ALTON – State Representative Amy Elik today endorsed Godfrey Mayor Mike 
McCormick for re-election, and released the following statement of support.

“As a CPA, I support and admire Mayor McCormick’s strong fiscal leadership for the 
Village of Godfrey. Under Mayor McCormick’s guidance, the municipal tax has 
remained flat or has decreased, and the Village operates with no debt. I look forward to 
continuing our work to ensure Godfrey’s economic growth and continued high quality 
of life for our families.”

State Representative Amy Elik is a lifelong resident of Madison County. She represents 
the 111 district, which contains all or part of Alton, Bethalto, East Alton, Edwardsville, th 

Elsah, Godfrey, Granite City, Hartford, Madison, Pontoon Beach, Roxana, South 
Roxana, and Wood River.
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